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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 25 November 2014, in connection with 
the Council's consideration of the item entitled “The Situation in the Congo,” the 
President of the Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

“The Security Council expresses its deep condolences at the deaths of the former United 
Nations Secretary-General Dag Hammerskjӧld and the former Lieutenant General of the 
United Nations Operation in Congo (ONUC), Lieutenant General McKeown. The 
Security Council remains seized of the matter and stresses its continued hope for peaceful
resolution in the Congo. The Security Council further welcomes the interim Lieutenant 
General of ONUC, General Kebbde Guebre.”
Passed by consensus, with 1 abstentions
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